Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 9:30 AM

To: ‘Vincent Battaglia’; jennifer.c.sedlachek@exxonmobil.com
Subject: RE: ACEH Correspondence for RO390

Dear Ms. Sedlachek and Mr. Battaglia,

Your request for an extension is approved until September 30, 2012. If you can work on this to get it done sooner, that would be better.
Thank you,

Barb Jakub

From: Vincent Battaglia [mailto:vincent.battaglia@cardno.com]
Sent: Monday, March 19, 2012 9:21 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Subject: FW: ACEH Correspondence for RO390

Hi Barbara,

| am writing to follow-up with our phone conversation we had last week regarding my request for extending the well destruction report deadline that is currently set for April 23, 2012 at Former Exxon 70238 located at 2200 East 12" Street, Oakland,
California. Currently, my clients lawyers are working with the City of Oakland on indemnity issues in order to obtain encroachment permits to destroy off-site monitoring wells. The City of Oakland is not renewing the existing encroachment permit to destroy
all off-site monitoring wells. After talking with the lawyers, they estimate at least several months to produce insurance documents and provide a self- insurance statement in order for them to obtain the encroachment permits. Based on these time
estimates, | would like to extend the report deadline to November 30, 2012.

If you could please follow-up with this email updating the well destruction report deadline statue it would be greatly appreciated.

Sincerely,

Vincent Battaglia

Senior Staff Scientist

Cardno ERI

601 North McDowell Blvd., Petaluma, CA 94954

Phone: 707 766 2000 Direct: 707 766 2033 Mobile: 707 338 8017 Fax: 707 789 0414

From: dehloptoxic, Env. Health [mailto:deh.loptoxic@acgov.org]

Sent: Tuesday, February 21, 2012 2:29 PM

To: 'Sedlachek, Jennifer C'; ianrobb@chevron.com

Cc: Vincent Battaglia; SHAY.WIDEMAN@VALERO.COM; Griffin, Leroy; Drogos, Donna, Env. Health; Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health
Subject: [WARNING : MESSAGE ENCRYPTED] ACEH Correspondence for RO390

Dear Interested Parties,

Attached is Alameda County Environmental Health’s (ACEH) correspondence for your case, RO0000390.
Please add our e-mail address to your address book to prevent future e-mails from being filtered as spam.
Sincerely,

ACEH



